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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: All Purchasing Officers at State Agencies, Institutions, Community Colleges and 

Universities 
 
FROM: Bahaa Jizi, Category Manager 
 
DATE:  March 9, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Statewide Term Contract Update 

This memo includes important information regarding Statewide Term Contract 070A – Vehicles.   

The 2020 Chevrolet Silverado/GMC Sierra 1500 order cut-off is approaching. The last day to order a 
2020 LD truck is on Thursday, March 26th, 2020. Please contact your dealership to secure your orders.  

A few product highlights on these high-strength and hardworking trucks are below: 

• 6 engine options so you can choose the right combination of power and efficiency for your needs 
• Very spacious 89.1 cu.ft. of max cargo box volume 
• High-strength steel bed construction makes for a very capable truck 
• Confident towing experience, with available advanced trailering technologies that help enhance 

drive confidence and visibility while towing. Up to 13,400 lbs. maximum trailering capacity 
• New available safety and driver assistance technologies help provide drivers added peace of 

mind 
• 5-year/100,000-mile Powertrain Warranty 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please send an email to Bahaa Jizi at 
baha.jizi@doa.nc.gov.  
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